
Kin" is vested with full power. He ;:p- 
|mints the Council of Stiite. the high « * ! 
fieials in the Church winy imvy etc. mid 
limy dcehire a defensive war and has full 
enntrol id" the armx and navy. He has 
a power of veto over hills pass d hy I’ar- 
Iianient (storthing) hut. if Miree successive 
l’arliaments approve the nieasur '. it he­
roines law in spite of his veto. All males 
over twenty-five years of litre are entitled 
to vote, and hy a measure passed in •lune. 
1ÎI07. women who pay taxes, or whose hus­
bands pay taxes, were ""anted the fran­
chise.

( twin" 'o causes, which it is nut necessary 
1o particularize, drunkenness was one of 
the national characteristic* of the people, 
and resulted, as elsewhere, m much poverty 
and misery. Hut ui the slxtie . of last cen­
tury a temperance movement was nriranized 
to cope with the problem. A very strict 
licensing law was introduced in 1S71, and 
since then many additional measures have 
been put in force. All retail trade in 
spirits is controlled by companies, and the 
sale of beer and wine is also controlled, 
though to a lesser degree. In some towns, 
total prohibition is in force. All profits 
are applied directly to concerns which, in 
some way. serve the public.

Some of the ancient customs are still re­
tained. such as the lighting of the midsum­
mer tires. At weddings in certain dis­
tricts traditional ceremonies still find a 
place.
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